
From: Richard Neill <richard.neill@stlucievillagefl.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 9:50 AM 
To: Mary Fowler <mary.fowler@stlucievillagefl.gov> 
Cc: William Thiess <william.thiess@stlucievillagefl.gov>; David Whitney <DWhitney@neillgriffin.com> 
Subject: Appointment of Member to Board of Adjustment 

  

Mary, 

I would ask that you circulate this email to the Village people.  I will 
also post it on the website.  

I’d like people to be aware that I will be asking the Board of 
Aldermen, at its regular meeting on June 20th at 6:30 p.m., to appoint 
one member to the Board of Adjustment to replace a retiring 
member.  The term for which the appointment will be made runs 
through April 30, 2026. 

The Board of Adjustment has recently decided to schedule monthly 
meetings on the Wednesday following the regular Board of 
Aldermen meetings, starting with a meeting on July 19, 2023, at 6:30 
p.m. 

At this point, multiple people have expressed interest in the open 
position, so the Board of Aldermen will need to make a decision 
from among those interested.  Accordingly, I will ask the Board to 
rank those interested, compile the rankings and make a decision at 
this upcoming meeting. 

If there is anyone interested in the position that has not yet reached 
out to you or to me, my request is that they email you and me by 
Thursday, June 15, so we can make the Board and the Village people 
aware of the “candidates” on Friday, well before the Tuesday 
meeting. 

Thank you. 



Regards. 

Richard 

Richard V. Neill, Jr. 
Town Attorney 

Town of St. Lucie Village, Florida 

  
Neill Griffin Marquis Osking, PLLC 

Post Office Box 1270 

Ft. Pierce, FL  34954 

Telephone:  772-464-8200 

Fax:  772-464-2556 

richard.neill@stlucievillagefl.gov 

  
  
Please Note:  Florida has a very broad public records laws. Most written communications to 
or from myself of Village officials regarding Village business are public records available to 
the public and media upon request. It is the policy of St. Lucie Village that all Village records 
shall be open for personal inspection, examination and/or copying. Your e-mail 
communications will be subject to public disclosure unless an exemption applies to the 
communication. If you received this email in error, please notify the senderby reply e-mail 
and delete all materials from all computers. 

  

 


